
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

To pray and ponder  
 
 

 

 

 Calendar Events 
 
Thursday, June 14 
Noon dismissal-there WILL be aftercare  
 
Friday, June 15 
Last day of school-noon dismissal-NO aftercare 
8:30 am Prayer service and awards following morning meeting in Parish Center (note change from calendar, parents are 
always welcome!) 

 

From the Principal 

Wednesday e-Folder 

      St. Francis de sales school                                                                  June 13, 2018 

 

                  To Jesus through Mary 



Summer!-I hope everyone has a restful summer. Don’t forget to do your summer reading and math! The school 
office hours are 8:30 -12:30 pm Monday through Thursday, closed Fridays.  
 
Report Cards-Please be reminded that final report cards will be distributed via email this year. We intend to send 
them on Monday, June 18th. Students who owe money to school for any reason will not receive their report cards 
until balances have been paid.  
 
Lost and Found-Any lost and found items not picked up tomorrow will be sent to the carriage house. Items will 
be placed outside at dismissal tomorrow. 
 
Uniforms-We are currently using Landsend for uniforms. The link to order can be found on the school website. 
We have added some additional options in the middle school. Essentially the color, plaid, etc. are the same. Prek 
3 and 4 will wear the school PE uniform year round.  
 
Eastern Shore Pregnancy Center- It’s time for the annual baby bottle fundraiser. Each homeroom has a baby 
bottle to fill with change to benefit the center.   Fill the bottles with change until Father’s Day. We have extras in 
the office and in church if you wish to take one home.      click here for flyer 
 
End of Year Obligations-Please be reminded that families need to complete financial and volunteer hour 
obligations by the end of the school year. To receive report cards, end of year awards and in order to be 
completely registered for the 2018-2019 school year, families must fulfill these requirements for this year. If you 
have questions regarding balances for tuition, aftercare fees or lunch, please contact the business office at 410-
742-8781.  
 
Vacation Bible School!-Don’t forget to register soon, space is limited! June 18-22, 9:00am-12:00. The theme is 
“God is Super!”   Don’t miss it! Contact Angie McLaughlin angie@dennissales.com for more information.   
Click here for flyer 

  
First Day of School for 2018-2019-Tuesday, September 4, 2018 
 

Home and School Association 
Last Chance - Uniform Credit Voucher 
We have extended the deadline for families to receive credit for turning in uniforms through Friday, June 29. However, 
any family that turns in uniforms by this Friday (June 15) will be entered into a drawing for a $100 Lands End gift card 
(good for new uniforms next year). There will be a bin in the school office to drop off your bag of laundered uniforms. 
Please complete the contact info are on the credit voucher form [insert link to form here], and attach to your bag before 
dropping it off. If you do not need credit for next year, simply write "donation, no credit needed" on your voucher. The 
winner for the gift card will be announced early next week. Please contact Kate Bounds at boundskate@gmail.com. More 
information about upcoming swaps can be found here click here. 
 
Volunteer Interest Survey Closes June 15 
We've had a great response to our Volunteer Interest Survey for next year's HSA activities, but we'd love to hear from 
more of you! Each family that completes the survey is eligible for a $25 Lands End gift card, and the winner will be 
announced next week. Please give us a few minutes to tell us where you want to volunteer, suggestions for improving the 
HSA, and new ideas for fundraising! 
 
Final Reminder for 2017-2018 Volunteer Hours 
All volunteer hours are due no later than June 30, 2018. Please submit your tracking form click here  to HSA@sfdscs.org 
as soon as possible. Invoices for incomplete hours will go out the first week of July. 
 
Thank You from the HSA President 

http://stfrancisdesales.net/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/Eastern-Shore-Pregnancy-Center-flyer.pdf
mailto:angie@dennissales.com
http://stfrancisdesales.net/wp-content/uploads/2018/05/VBS-Flyer-2018.pdf
http://stfrancisdesales.net/wp-content/uploads/2018/03/SFDS-credit-voucher-1.pdf
http://stfrancisdesales.net/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/Volunteer-Hours-Form.doc-2017-2018.pdf


As my term as HSA President comes to an end, I'd like to thank all of our families for your support during this year filled 
with many transitions. I'm ever so grateful for this experience these past two years, as I leave this role with a better 
understanding of what it takes to run our school by our staff and administration who work tirelessly for our students. By 
serving on the HSA, I've had the opportunity to meet and get to know so many of you, people I otherwise would not have 
met but have come to rely on to help our school. I'm most thankful for those families who volunteer, donate, and just 
show up to support our HSA in any way they can! At the top of that volunteer list are the other HSA Board members - I 
couldn't ask for a better team to help keep our HSA running. Please give our incoming board the same support you have 
generously given me as I know they have some fun new ideas for next year. Thank you! - Marta Hayes-Trice. 

ATHLETICS 
Fall Coaches Needed:  A head soccer coach is needed for our next fall sports season. Earn much needed volunteer 
hours. Please consider this rewarding and important commitment to our school and students! If you would like to 
coach, help out, or know of someone who would like to coach, please contact Katie Ayd at Kayd@sfdscs.org. 
Thank you for your consideration! 
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